604 Bridge Street Updates
5/13/24

The work of our dedicated volunteers continues! Thanks to all who came out for
the last group volunteer day and to all of you who drop in when you have some
time during the week.

The offices and bathrooms have doors! And trim!

Kitchen cabinets are installed.

Counter top ordered.

Appliances to be delivered next week.

Carpet tiles have arrived.

Bike rack has arrived.

Folding chairs and tables for the Community Room have arrived.
Sanctuary chairs are being painstakingly painted and reassembled.
Vinyl baseboard is winding its way throughout the building — thanks Melissa!
We have window blinds.

Floors in storage areas are painted.

RE storage cabinets are assembled.

Green Sanctuary volunteers have begun digging and planting!

The KUUF office will begin operating out of our new building on May 31,



